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Mr. W. G. Counsil, Senior Vice President 0 ELD
' Nuclear Engineering 8 Operations JPartlow

Northeast Nuclear Energy Company Edordan
P.O. Box 270 PMcKee
Hartford, Connecticut 06141 D0sborne

PMKreutzer
Dear Mr. Counsil: ACRS (10)

SUBJECT: MILLSTONE VISIT BY NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION (NSF) GROUP

We wish to express our appreciation for the time, effort and cooperation
your staff expended in setting up the meeting facilities and plant tours
for the NSF group. In particular, we want to thank John Opeka, Ed Mroczka,
and Keith Parkinson for arranging for the meeting and special thanks to Bob
Harris and John Bickel for their substantial participation in the meeting.

Sincerely,

'Orfginalsigned byi

Gus C. Lainas, Assistant Director
for Operating Reactors

Division of Licensing

cc: See next page
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